

LEVEL4 - QUIZ 2

Name: _____ Class: _____ /100

The Carnival in Rio de Janeiro is famous around the world for its music, costumes and dancing. It takes place every year, usually in February, but sometimes in March. The dates are different every year because of a National Holiday. The Carnival takes place seven weeks before a National Holiday. Thousands of tourists come to Rio for the Carnival.

There is a Samba Parade every night of the festival. It takes place in a special stadium called the Sambadromo in front of about 100,000 spectators. The dancers wear amazing costumes and do a special Brazilian dance called the samba. The parade starts at seven o'clock in the evening and finishes the next morning at around nine o'clock.

There are carnival balls every night of the festival. These often take place at large hotels and tickets are usually expensive. Guests wear elegant, formal clothes. They eat, drink and dance with bands from 11:00 p.m. until the morning. Nobody sleeps during the Carnival!

A) Read the paragraph and answer the questions. (5X2=10 pts.)

0. What is the name of the festival? It's the Rio Carnival.

1. When does the Carnival take place every year?

2. Why do the dates of the Carnival change?

3. Where does the Samba Parade take place?

4. What do the dancers wear and do during the Samba Parade?

5. What kind of clothes do the guests wear for the carnival balls?

B) Read the text and find the correct word for each sentence. (5X1=5 pts.)

0. There is a carnival / festival in Rio de Janeiro every year.

1. The festival is famous for its costumes, music and _____

2. The festival is _____ weeks before a national holiday.

3. _____ people watch the parade in Sambadromo.

4. The parade in Sambadromo is on show for _____ hours.

5. The carnival balls are at big _____

C) Write TRUE or FALSE (5X1=5pts.)

1. The dancers wear uniforms.

2. Only Brazilian people attend the carnival.

3. People have fun until the morning.

4. Their special dance is the flamenco.

5. The tickets of the balls are cheap.



D) Read the paragraph and fill in the blanks with



AM, IS, ARE, HAVE (NOT) GOT, HAS (NOT) GOT, CAN (10X1=10pts.)

Lewis Hamilton is a Formula One race car driver. His parents _____ vets. Lewis _____ two sisters; Nicola and Samantha and a brother called Nicholas. His birthday _____ on 7th January and he _____ thirty-one years old. He _____ three cars but he _____ any motorbikes. He says "I _____ mad about cars." He _____ much free time but he likes playing basketball when he _____ find time. Lewis _____ also play the guitar. He earns a lot of money and he is a very popular driver.

E) Complete with: **noisy, *polite, *clever, *funny, *shy, *brave or *serious.*
There is ONE extra (5x1=5pts)

0. Betty is a cashier. She always smiles. She is very polite

- 1 Liam is a comedian, he tells great jokes. He's very _____.
- 2 You need to be _____ to be a fire fighter. Don't be afraid of anything.
- 3 Jason works at a street market. He shouts a lot. He's _____.
- 4 Julie is a scientist. She works hard and she's very _____.
- 5 Sally is a lawyer. At work she never laughs or smiles. She's very _____.

F) Write questions and short answers (5X2=10pts.)

0. Bob / play / tennis?



- Does Bob play tennis? - Yes, he does.

1. Alan / live / in a flat?



_____ - _____

2. his nephews / walk / to school?



_____ - _____

3. Mary / eat / vegetables?



_____ - _____

4. your brother / play / the guitar?



_____ - _____

5. Paul's son / like / football?



_____ - _____

G) Put the verbs in brackets into the Present Simple.

(2x5= 10 pts.)

0. Poppy doesn't go (not go) to school in the afternoon.

1. The moon and the stars _____ (shine) in the sky at night.
2. How much coffee _____ your aunt _____ (drink) in a day ?
3. My cousin _____ (not/know) everything about the history of the city.
4. Nora _____ (study) English for two hours every night.
5. How often _____ you _____ (go) to the cinema ?

H) Write the time.

(1X5=5 pts.)

0. 16:00 It's four o'clock.

3. 20:20 _____

1. 14:30 _____

4. 21:50 _____

2. 18:45 _____

5. 10:00 _____

I) USE comparative or the superlative. (2X5=10pts)

0. I am taller (tall) than you. // She is the cutest (cute) girl in class.

1. Matthew is _____ (friendly) than Katherine.
2. A bear is _____ (big) than a kangaroo.
3. Burj Khalifa is _____ (tall) building in the world.
4. Whales are _____ (heavy) of all sea animals.
5. Parrots are _____ (beautiful) than pigeons.

J) Put the words in correct order to make sentences or questions. (2x5=10 pts.)

0. drink / I / milk / sometimes /. I sometimes drink milk.

1. always / you / go abroad / Do / on holiday / ?

2. feed / the animals / You / in / mustn't / the zoo.

3. don't / have / to / tomorrow / early / I / get up.

4. never / late / to bed / Sarah / goes /.

5. do / in / I / my / the garden / sometimes / homework /.



K) Look and write. There is ONE EXTRA!

(1X10=10 pts.)

*financial records *wins *do chores *change *be part of *tailor
*chilly *surf the net *takes care of *protects *shifts *entertains

0. A tailor makes clothes.

1. A team mascot _____ the fans at matches.

2. I'm the only person in the pool because it's too _____ for everyone else to swim.

3. When I go home I _____; like setting the table and washing the dishes.

4. An accountant checks the _____ of a company.

5. A nurse sometimes works at nights, too. They work _____.

6. "Have you got any _____?" "Sorry, I've only got a 5 pound note."

7. A helmet _____ bikers in an accident.

8. A doctor _____ sick people at a hospital.

9. I rarely _____. I think most web sites are boring.

10. Uncle Jack is really good at bowling. He often _____ the matches.



Mandy's Monday Routine

7.00	Get up
8.15	Go to school (bus)
Noon	Have lunch (usually a sandwich)
4.30	Go back home
6.00	Usually go to park / Sometimes watch Netflix
10.00	Go to bed

L. Look at the chart and write about Mandy's Monday routine. Use sequence words like first, then, after that, and, etc. (10 pts.)

This is my friend Mandy's daily routine. On Mondays she gets up at 7 am.
Then _____



BONUS

(5x1=5 Pts)

Read and fill in the correct preposition of time AT, IN, ON

My favourite month is (0) in summer. I love July because there isn't any school

(1) _____ July and my birthday is (2) _____ the 14th. I usually

get up (3) _____ 10 o'clock and have breakfast. I sometimes go jogging

(4) _____ midday. I also like playing basketball with my friends

(5) _____ Saturdays.

Check your quiz
and click finish

